Internal Revenue Service,
Washington DC 10001-900009
USA
June 03, 2011
Paul Robinson,
Deer park, 1001,
Washington- 99006,
USA
Dear Mr. Paul,
Sub- Letter for Tax Reduction
Ref- Application for tax reduction dated May 10, 2011
With your application as above we have gone through your tax return that you filed in March. After going through all the documents and copies that you provided along with the tax return we have come to the conclusion that you really deserve for tax reduction in your tax liability.
However, such tax reduction will subject to certain formalities and paperwork which you need to complete coming to us or you can ask your tax service provider for the same. You will have to fulfill this requirement before June 30, 2011 if you want the tax reduction.
The tax reduction will subject to the authentication of all documents and information otherwise it will subject to penalty for the false information and documents for the same.
Thank You,
Sincerely,
John Mathew
(Internal revenue officer)

